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January 16, 2018 
 
Dear business partners, 
 
We want to inform you about the status in our self-administered restructuring process and the 
newest developments. 
 
We are in negotiations regarding our Delmenhorst location. The target is to sell the business to an 
interested party soon. Therefore, our linoleum business will be continued. 
 
Regrettably however, and despite all our intensive efforts we were not successful in finding a bidder 
for DLW’s vinyl location in Bietigheim-Bissingen. This forces us to finally shut down the business 
in our Bietigheim-Bissingen location. It is our plan to now unwind business operations in an orderly 
manner. 
 
We still hold stock in LVT, Homogeneous and Fibrebonded. This stock now is on sale at special 
prices and conditions. 
 
We will contact you shortly to discuss all further details. We warmly thank you for your cooperation 
with DLW and your assistance.  
 
Best regards, 
 
DLW Flooring GmbH 
  
 
 
Hans-Norbert Topp                          Stephan Lührs 
Chairman of Management Board   Managing Director   

 


